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23 January 2024


Welcome to Edge Hill University and congratulations on gaining a research degree place.

We look forward to meeting you at the Graduate School institutional induction on campus on Saturday 3rd February 2024 from 9:45am. The induction day will give you the opportunity to learn more about your research degree route, meet key staff in the Graduate School, begin your training and development as a postgraduate researcher, and find out more about what services the University has to offer. 

In your welcome email, you will receive the following:

1. The link to a webpage housing induction information including the Graduate School induction timetable, a link to the Research Degree Handbook, enrolment instructions to enable you to enrol prior to the induction day, and a campus map.

2. Confirmation of your supervisory team.

All postgraduate researchers are also expected to attend a departmental induction, where you will meet your supervisory team and other academic staff, information of which will follow.

Please note that all PhD and MRes PGRs must attend the mandatory training weekend on 17th and 18th February.

Should you have any questions between now and the induction, please contact graduateschooladmissions@edgehill.ac.uk. 

Best wishes,

Dr Leon Culbertson, 
Dean of the Graduate School
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